
                                            

                                                                                      

 

CALDWELL – On August 17 there is a road closure on Arthur Street between 19th Avenue & 21st 

Avenue and on 20th Avenue between Blaine Street & Arthur Street. Caldwell Water Department 

is responding to two emergency water leak repairs on the water main lines. It is anticipated 

that the roadways will be back open at 4pm. For any questions or concerns, please contact 

Caldwell Water Department at 208-455-3070 or visit their website for updates at 

www.cityofcaldwell.org/departments/water. 

 

Contact: 

Sonda Boyum 
Community Relations Specialist 
(208) 455-4637 
sboyum@cityofcaldwell.org 

http://www.cityofcaldwell.org/departments/water

